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   Important information, upcoming events  

   and dates for your diary.  
 

Forthcoming courses and Information  

Village Green Children Centre 

 

 

Tiny Talk Summer 

A weekly Tiny Talk activity session is scheduled for the Summer Term Fridays 
from 21st April to 14th July (not half term) 
“Learn to sign with your baby and help them communicate before they can 

speak.” 
 

Parenting Courses Available 

Pathway to Parenting Antenatal Course 4 week course for first time  

 expectant parents 

First Aid— February and March dates 
 

Online e learning Courses 

Book a course Monday to Friday  any time between 9am-4.00pm (use the 

centre’s PCs) or once signed up for online learning, complete at home at a 

time to suit you. 
 

Other Activities 
 

Breast Feeding Support Group 

 Monday from 1:30pm to 3:00pm at the Village Green Children’s  

Centre. FREE. Come along, relax and put your feet up in our comfortable 

breast feeding friendly surroundings. Breast feeding support is also  

available. 

Baby Massage—Booking forms available in Centre Reception 

Baby Bloom—Booking forms available in Centre Reception 

Stay & Play Sessions 
Are you worried about your child’s speech or communication?  Come along 
to the  Chatterbox group on Thursdays 9am-10.30am. 
Pop into the Children's Centre to pick up an Activity Programme or email to 
request one. 
D.I.A.L 
Last Thursday of every month 1-3pm FREE and Confidential Drop in for help 
and advice on debt and all money matters.  If you wish to book an  
appointment call Becky Goffin on 01493 789562. 
 

Like us on Facebook and/or follow us on Twitter @villagegreen9 
 

For more information and to book any of the course please call 01493 

789562 or email: childrenscentre@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk 



PTA Events 
A huge thank you to all the Easter Egg donations today. The PTA have been 
working very hard organising events, and there are several upcoming activi-
ties that the children can get involved in for the Easter Event on Thursday 
30th March. Please see our Facebook page or website for more details. 
 
World Book Day 
World Book Day, on Thursday 2nd March, was a real success. It was great to 
see the children dressed up as their favourite book character and all the 
classrooms also decorated their doors as a book, with Eagles class’ Alice In 
Wonderland being judged the best. Well done! If any children still have their 
£1 voucher Mr Biddle has a range of books in his classroom that it can be 
used to buy. 
 
Compassion  
A very big thank you to everyone who supported our Lent charity 
www.compassionuk.org. They are one of the world's leading child develop-

ment and child advocacy organisations and our non-uniform day raised a fan-
tastic £264.70! 
 
Join us on Facebook 
We had a very productive Parent Forum meeting last week and one of the 
suggestions from this was to have a Facebook page in order to improve com-
munication. Therefore you can now join us on Facebook at https://
www.facebook.com/Moorlands-Primary-Academy-405303329821276/
about/. This will have all upcoming school events and will also be updated 
with any letters. All of our school information will continue to also be pub-
lished on our website. 
 
Red Nose Day 
Red Noses will be on sale from Monday 20th March 2017 for the week at 
break and lunch time, £1 a nose, these are in bags so nose characters can’t 
been seen. In addition to this we are inviting children to come into school in  
red themed non-uniform on Friday, with their noses on! There will no addi-
tional donation for this.  
 
Head Lice 
We have a few cases of head lice within school so could you please check 
your child's hair regularly. 

Parking 
Can we please remind all parents and carers that parking is not allowed  
within school grounds during school hours unless an agreement is in place 
with the school. 
Please remember to park considerably when you are dropping off or picking 
up children. Not only do we have neighbours to consider, but more  
importantly, we need to always be mindful of our children’s safety. Please do  
not obstruct people’s driveways and the pathways. 
 
Breakfast and After School Club 
Please ensure your child or children are pre-booked into both clubs. Due to 
adult to children ratios, this service may not be available if you have not  
booked.  
Can you ensure when collecting your child/ children from after school club 
you sign them out with a time otherwise you will be charged up to 6pm. 
***Please make sure you cancel any bookings with at least 24 hours notice 
otherwise you will still get charged. 
***If you need to contact either club outside office hours please call 01493 
789249.  
 
Hot Meals 
If your child/children are going to be late for school and require a hot  
dinner or jacket potato please call the office before 10:00am.  
 
Milk 
Milk is available for every pupil and is free for pupils under 5yrs old. Any  
parents wishing their child to have milk over 5yrs will be charged £1.20 per 
week payable on a Friday for the following week. 
 
Library 
We are fortunate to have the Norfolk Library Service Mobile Library stop at 
the school. It is important that this service is used when it is here as  
otherwise we may lose out. The next visit will be on 5th April 2017. 
 
Belton Church 
Usually the first Wednesday of every month starting at 6:00 p.m. - 7:30p.m. 
As the name suggests it is a messy church; a style of service which begins 
with a shared meal and where adults and children, currently aged between  
0-13 years, can discover the bible through crafts  and activities.  We meet at 
church where there is parking available.  
 
 


